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ANDREW SONGHURST JOINS BTG McINNES CORPORATE FINANCE 

 

BTG McInnes Corporate Finance is expanding its team in Leeds with the appointment 

of new partner Andrew Songhurst who will head up the firm’s transaction support 

offering. 

He joins after 22 years with PwC in Leeds where he was a member of the transaction 

services team for the North.   

“I enjoyed my role at PwC so it had to be something pretty special to lure me away,” 

said Mr Songhurst, who lives in Harrogate.  “BTG McInnes, an already established and 

successful corporate finance house, offered me a great opportunity in a market  which I 

know and have considerable experience in.”   

Tim Edwards, one of the firm’s founding partners, said:  “Andrew is the first new partner 

we have appointed in more than three years and his experience in transaction services 

will be a great asset to us.   He is highly respected in the market, both in Yorkshire and 

beyond, and we are delighted to welcome him to the team.”   
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